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Devonport visit
In November Members of the Regeneration 
Steering Group went on a tour of Devonport, 
an area that has recently experienced lots of 
regeneration. Residents were taken on a tour 
by three former directors of the project and 
were able to see the impact that regeneration 
can have on a place. The day was a great 
success with the group making notes of what 
they liked and didn’t like in preparation for a 
meeting with the Barne Barton architects.

Welcome to your new look newsletter
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Feedback from our December  
consultation event
On Thursday 7 December we joined forces 
with Tamar View Community Centre at the 
Christmas Cracker event. This was our 
second consultation event – a chance to show 
you the latest plans for the redevelopment 
of Barne Barton. The information on display 
showed how we’ve taken on board feedback 
from the last consultation event and provided 
more detail about the types of homes we plan 
to build. 

Bridging Barne Barton
Fotonow is carrying out a social history project in Barne Barton called Bridging Barne Barton: 
The Island Stories.

As part of their project they have been taking photos of Barne Barton so we can document it 
now and as it changes as part of our regeneration plans. 

In November 2017 Fotonow took photographs and recorded film footage using a drone camera 
to capture how the estate looks from the sky. 

For more information about Fotonow’s project visit www.theislandstories.co.uk 

If you have, or know anyone who has a story about Barne Barton - please get in touch by 
emailing lisa@fotonow.org 
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Your questions answered
A number of residents have viewed and commented on our plans for regeneration online. 
If you would like to look at our proposals please visit https://barnebarton.commonplace.is 

Here are some answers to the questions you have been asking us. 

When will regeneration begin and when will I have to move?

The earliest we’ll begin regeneration will be the end of this year (2018). We’ll let you know 
as soon as we have a clearer date. We are already working with many of you to start the 
moving process. If you have any questions for Natalie or another member of the team 
please email barnebartonregen@clarionhg.com  

How should I leave my home when I move from Barne Barton?

When the time comes for you to move away we need you to clear your home of all your 
possessions. It has to be empty with no rubbish or furniture left behind. If you have carpet 
or laminate flooring you can leave this behind. If you have removed any internal doors you 
don’t need to rehang them. Feel free to get in touch if you need us to clarify anything.

Will there be outdoor seating in the new homes for residents without gardens?

We are starting to work out more of the detail for the outdoor areas, including outdoor 
seating. We’ll have more news on how you can get involved in this over the coming 
months. 

I am a Sovereign Housing tenant and I live in the Savage Road block. Why has this block 
been left out of the regeneration project?

Clarion Housing Group does not own the Sovereign Housing blocks of flats on Savage 
Road. We will be working with Sovereign to ensure any neighbouring open spaces are 
well linked and keeping Sovereign residents informed about our plans. We are unable to 
include these flats in our regeneration project because we do not own them. 
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Come and visit us
We understand that you want to know more 
about the moving process for the proposed 
development of Barne Barton. Come along 
to our regeneration housing surgery. 

Venue: The Regeneration Space, 8 Roberts 
Road

•	Monday 19 February, 2-4pm and 5-7pm
•	Wednesday 7 March, 2-5pm
•	Monday 9 April, 2-5pm

This is a chance for you to ask questions 
about the next steps, the moving process 
and what you are entitled to.

If you are unable to visit, but have a question, 
please email us at  
barnebartonregen@clarionhg.com 

Community fun day 
Fotonow will be holding a Community Day on 
Friday 16 February at The Regen Space,  
8 Roberts Road.

The Regen Space will be open 10am–4pm. 

Why not pop in for a chat and find out more 
about the social history project?

Hop on the Camper Obscura and join us in the 
oral history booth to share your memories 
and experiences about living on the estate. 
The Camper will be parked at the top end of 
Poole Park Road 10am–1pm.

A photography workshop will be held in the 
Regen Space 1-4pm so come along and have 
a go.


